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Dear Parent/Carer,

This term we are studgmg the British Civil War. Luckilg, we have the National British Civil
War Museum on our doorvstep in Newark. This is an opporvtunitg that we can't aﬁcrvd to miss

and as a school, we love to trvB and supporvt our local museums, libraries and educational

establishments. Subsequentlg, we have the Museum booked fcr W_eingjd&g_Mcj;gbgt where

we will be taking part in 2 workshops and attending a guided tour of the museum. Mr Ogle,

Miss Hawkins and Mr Worrall have completed a pre-visit and were very impressed with what

they had to offer

We are p[ann'mg to leave school just after* registration (at the normal time of 9 o'clock) and

9et back to school fcr* the end of the dag.

The children will need to wear their school u,nlfcr“m ]ccrrv the tr%p, and theg will also need a
packed lunch to keep them going thr“ou.ghcu,t the bu,sg d.o,y.

The cost cf the trip is a vcluntarvg £15.00 (this includes entry to the museum and travel to
Newark and back) and is now payable via the Gateway App.

I]( you need any ]tu.r*ther“ 'Ln](or“mat'ton about this tr“i.p, p[ease scan the below QR code which
will take you to the Civil War Museum website.

Regar*ds,
The Year 6 Team
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